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Neville Osborne

From: Trista Batchelor <danandtrista@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, 20 November 2015 11:54 AM

To: Neville Osborne

Subject: Objection to Collector Windfarm Modification Proposal. Your ref: application 10_

0156

Dear Mr Young 

I hereby object to the RATCH Australia Modification proposal to the Collector Windfarm development. 
Proposals to increase the blades are unacceptable and the excuse of frog noise inhibiting noise testing in 
farcical. There are many other reasons I hope to raise at a PAC meeting. 

Mr Daniel Cram 
25 Goulburn Street  
Collector  


